
 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
One question has been received from members of the public. 
 
1. From Mr Perrin to Councillor Spillman 
 

Are you confident that tenants in Council housing are safe from hazards to 
their health and wellbeing, particularly with regard to damp and mould which, I 
believe, is a category 1 hazard? 


